Parish Priorities Statement – Update

Come and hear the outcome of the Parish Priorities Statement consultation exercise 7pm on Monday 4 December,

SAVE THE DATE

Venue and more details in December Parish Magazine & via SlindonLife email

By the time you read this article the Parish Priorities Statement (PPS) will have been submitted to the South Downs National Park Authority and you are cordially invited to this open Parish meeting to hear what we learned from your oh-so-valuable contribution to this important exercise. We couldn't have done it without you.

This meeting is to share with you the results and conclusions of the Parish Priorities consultation, plus a chance to ask questions & chat. This being Slindon, there will of course be refreshments.

Save the date and watch out for final details. Do come along - we look forward to talking to you.